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This week we have had to be very adaptable as our classroom has been 
used by the Year 6s for their SATs. The children have been wonderful 
and adapted well.  
 
In Maths we have been learning how to calculate volume of cubes and 
cuboids in different ways: using cubes or calculations for more complex 
objects.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In English we have been finishing and writing up our brochures as well 
as writing ‘Missing’ posters linked to our text.  
 
Reminders: 
• Sports Day: Tuesday 21st May-remember water bottles and sun hats. 
• Continue to use TT Rockstars to practise times tables – the times are 

very impressive so far! 
• Practise spellings – we have nearly completed the entire list of Y5/6 

spellings. 
• Mathletics homework 
• Read at least 5 times a week – try to choose some of the 50 

recommended reads for Year 5. How many can you read before the 
end of the year? The list, which has recently had a few changes, can 
be found at https://www.booksfortopics.com/year-5. 
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